
 

 

 

	

 

 

 

24 January 2017 

 

On the 100th Anniversary of The Church Pension Group 

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

In the first century, Jesus of Nazareth began a movement. It was a movement whose goal was to 
change the world into something closer to God's dream and desire for it, what the Bible often 
calls the Reign or the Kingdom of God. It was a movement of people who committed their very 
lives, their fortunes and their ultimate destinies to following the teachings, the way and the Spirit 
of Jesus, living and loving the way Jesus did and does, giving and forgiving, serving and 
sacrificing for the good of others and the well being of the world, just like Jesus.  

For 100 years the Church Pension Group has been a source of support and encouragement for 
those who serve our Lord Jesus Christ in and through the church.  In so doing it has served the 
movement that Jesus began long ago.  

For that I thank Almighty God and pray God's most abundant blessings on our Church Pension 
Group as it continues to serve the cause of God's love in the world. I remain, 

Your brother, 
 

 
Michael B. Curry 
Presiding Bishop and Primate 
The Episcopal Church	


